
Soothe Our Souls (SOS) 

Contact information: 

a. Contact person:  Nina Nicholson 

b. Phone Number: 727-687-4389 

c. Email:  sootheoursouls@gmail.com 

d. Website:   sootheoursouls.org 

e. Address:   4737 Gulf Blvd, St Pete Beach, FL 33706 

 

2. Does your organization have 501(c)(3) Status? Yes  

  

3. What social issue(s) may students address through community service work at your organization?  

 To work with those who are experiencing a life changing event, to gain better understanding of how 

to bring a few minutes of joy and happiness to those who are suffering, through nature and sailing.  

 

4. Do you have an age/grade requirement for volunteers?    No   

 

5. What are some typical activities that students might perform if they complete community service 

hours with your organization? We have recently purchased the Treasure Island Waterfront Venue 

that will be the future home of SOS. We are in need of students to attend our workdays where we 

paint, trim bushes and do small repairs. 

 

6. When can students volunteer at your organization?   

a. Days of the week? Saturday workdays. They will be contacted in advance.   

   

b. Typical number of hours per week available/required?  No required time. Usually 9am to noon 

c. Times they may volunteer?   We have at least a once a month workday. When we begin 

restoring the small sailboats donated to the club we will more times available. 

d. Do you have students volunteer during the summer months?  Yes  

e. Do you only offer community service hours during the summer? No   

 

7. Please briefly list any additional information that students may need to know about your organization 

if they are considering you as a community service agency: Our main focus right now is getting the 

building ready. We are going to offer it for rent to small groups, such as weddings. The building is on 

the waterfront with a dock. It will be the future home of SOS. We have two small sailboats we are 

going to refurbish to sale. We can offer sailing opportunities to the students that volunteer, on our 

once a month sails.  

 


